From: Sarah Semrow <ssemrowl1@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 3, 2018 3:52 PV

To: Kurt Craanen <Kurt.Craanen@Appleton.org>
Subject: Appleton, WI: Contact Us email from website

Hello Kurt,

My address is:
2023 N Oneida St
Appleton, Wl 54911

I'am hoping to widen my driveway to make it look much nicer. We currently have 3 cars and the driveway is very
narrow, so we usually have one person parking partially on the lawn to help ease getting around each other. When its
wet, it gets very yucky and is quite the eye sore. | understand that we’re only allowed to pave up to 4 feet in front of the
house, but that we can ask for special permission if needed. My step-dad says that | should try for 5-6 feet to make it so
that we’re not on the lawn at all.

I have a few pictures attached, one | took and one that Google took that just so happens to have one of the cars parked
there. | don’t know if any of these would work for a map or diagram? Let me know if | need to send you something else.

Thank you!

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Kurt Craanen

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 9:00 PM

To: Sarah Semrow

Subject: Re: Appleton, WI: Contact Us email from website .

Sarah:

Send me another email with your address and a short description of what you are requesting. Also include a map or
diagram of the proposal.












